PREMIERE NAPA VALLEY

To order please email the Ferraro's Bull's Head Inn wine concierge at
tferraro1313@gmail.com or call (845) 469-2256

Premiere Napa Valley Release Week is dedicated to highlighting all the beautiful
wines that Napa Valley producers have put up for auction at
Premiere Napa Valley.

These never to be replicated wines are unique and personal expressions from
Napa Valley’s finest winemakers. Premiere Release Week marks their release in
the market and made available for purchase by the successful bidders.

To Build Your Collection, Ferraro’s Bulls Head Inn is pleased to offer discerning
wine collectors the opportunity to acquire limited-produciton Premiere Napa
Valley wines.



